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On Saturday March 20, 2021 the town hosted its annual winter carnival. Due to 
COVID-19 we had to do things a little differently this year to adhere to all the pro-
vincial regulations.  Thank you to Nikki Standing for organizing this event and to all 
the families that ventured outside and participated.  It was great to see everyone’s 
pictures!!!  Everyone who participated had their names entered into a draw and 
winners were picked at random.  The following winners are: 

1st place– Dorothy Wakelin ($100 Amazon Gift Card) 

2nd place– Terra Ukraintez ($50 Amazon Gift Card) 

3rd place– Amanda Penny ($25 Amazon Gift Card)  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

The Rainbow Lake Fire Department put on quite the firework show on Saturday 

March 20, 2021 in celebration of our Winter Carnival.  Thank you to all the 

members who helped with the event and we hope that everyone enjoyed the 

show.  

Hopefully next year we will be able to host more events and have everyone get 

together, but it is still amazing to see what our community can do when we all 

come together during these difficult times.  
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Spring Break this year is from March 29-April 6.  Students will be 

returning to school on April 7, 2021.  With the weather starting to 

turn nice there will be a lot more kids playing outside.  Please use 

caution when driving around town as we don’t want to see any-

one get hurt. 

 

 

With the lifting of some COVID-19 restrictions earlier in March, the 

Rainbow Lake Gym has been allowed to reopen with a few exemp-

tions.   

• No high intensity workouts 

• Anyone in the gym must wear a mask at all times 

• A maximum of 6 members at any given time 

• And please remember to follow social distanc-

ing requirements  

 

Signups are every Wednesday from 6/6:30-

7/7:30pm 

We hope that everyone will be respectful and enjoy the facility.  



P A G E  5  

 

 

 

 

 

With the presence of a Lynx in town, we are urging everyone to take care while outside and also 
with their pets.  Hopefully the Lynx will leave on it’s own here soon enough, but until then, here are 
some tips if you happen to encounter the Lynx: 

• Never approach the animal, especially if it’s near a kill or with young. 

• Do not run, a cat's instinct is to chase. 

• If you’re with others, stay together and act as a group. 
• Face the animal and talk firmly while slowly backing away. 

• Always leave the animal an escape route. 
• Do not crouch down or try to hide, instead try to appear larger. 

• Do not take your eyes off the animal or turn your back. 
 
Please everyone, keep your distance and respect the wildlife in the area.   

 

 

 

Thanks to the Village out of High Level, our community has been enjoying all the craft 
kits they supply to our Recreation Center for to residents pickup.  The kit’s are created 
for families with 3-4 children to each make a craft.  You can also pick up additional kits 
if you require more materials.  The Village is suppose to be dropping off some spring 
craft kits after Easter at the Rec Plex.  We will post on Facebook once they are availa-
ble. 
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The Town Office will be closed Friday April 2, 2021 for Good Fri-

day and Monday April 5, 2021 for Easter Monday.  We hope that 

everyone has a great Easter!! The office will reopen normal busi-

ness hours on Tuesday April 6, 2021 

 

HAPPY EASTER!! 
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